
 

June 2022


Request for Bids


Riverbend Water Resources District is seeking bids for a Compact Track Loader.  A general Description of 
the equipment is as follows:  New, with 70-80 hp, High Flow, Vertical Lift Path, Enclosed Cab with HVAC, 
Heated Cloth Air Ride Suspension Seat, 80” Heavy Duty Bucket, HB980 Hydraulic Breaker with Nail Point. 
Available delivery dates for equipment must be specified in all bids.  Complete Specifications packages 
must be submitted to Riverbend Water Resources District Office, 228-A Texas Avenue, New Boston, TX  
75570.  Interested parties may direct Bid Process questions to Kathy Pierce 903-831-0091 & Technical 
Equipment questions to Eli Hunt, Operations Manager 903-831-0091. All bids must be submitted to the 
address above in a sealed envelope clearly marked “Riverbend Compact Track Loader Bid”.  All bids must 
be received by 3:00 pm, Monday, July 18, 2022.  Bids will be opened and read aloud at this time at the 
Riverbend Office.  The Riverbend Water Resources District reserves the right to use best value bid 
tabulation on all proposals, in which we will consider price and warranty of the equipment.  Riverbend 
Water Resources District also reserves the right to reject any and all proposals.  


